Special Graduate Faculty Meeting Feb. 16, 2005

A special graduate faculty meeting was held at 3:00 pm in room 120 of the Civil
Engineering Building. The only item of business concerned the proposed MBA degree
program from the School of Management and Information Systems. Prof. Kluczny made
introductory remarks explaining some of the features of the program and after some brief
questions and answers; Prof. Kluczny made the following motion:

“The graduate council recommends approval of the School of Management and
Information Systems proposal to create a new degree called Master of Business
Administration (DC145).” The motion was seconded by Prof. Madhu Reddy. After
additional discussion, a vote was conducted by paper ballots distributed at the meeting.
The outcome was thirty votes cast in favor of the resolution and seven votes cast against
the resolution.

Respectfully Submitted,

Richard E. DuBroff
Chair of the Graduate Faculty.



